
MEMORANDUM 

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING, CONSERVATION AND DEVELOPMENT 
 
 

TO:  Town Clerk and Members of the Planning and Zoning Commission 

 

FROM: Joseph Samolis Director of Planning, Conservation and Development 
 

DATE: May 20, 2019 
 

RE:  Cancellation of the P&Z meeting of May 22, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Please be advised that the Planning and Zoning meeting scheduled for this Wednesday, 
May 22nd is cancelled because there is no new business.  The next scheduled meeting is 

JUNE 6TH. 

 

 

 


